
CROYDON PHILATELIC SOCIETY: 
NOTES ON THE MEETING HELD ON 9TH JANUARY 2018: 

 
On 9th January 2018, the first meeting of the new year was designated as a 
Members’ Meeting at which members were invited to display items beginning 
with the letter ‘T’. President Richard West opened the meeting at 14.30 hours 
and welcomed the 17 members present 
 

 
 
A photograph of the members who presented material: From left to right: 
John Schofield, John Ray, Chris Hitchen, David Taylor, David Milsted, Pauline 
MacBroom, Frank Simpson, Chris Board, David Rennie, Brian Asquith and Paul 
Percival. 
 
The following list shows the range of material displayed: 
 

 TU144 – the Russian Supersonic Aircraft - Brian Asquith; 
 Transvaal – Chris Board; 
 Tariffs – local post in Paris from the Revolution – Chris Hitchen; 
 Trans Jordan stamps – Pauline MacBroom; 
 Turks & Caicos Islands – David Milsted; 
 Tanganyika, Taiwan, Thailand, Togo, Trinidad & Tobago, Tunisia, Turkey, 

Turks & Caicos Islands – Paul Percival; 
 Tavua, Tax and Trains (stamps of Fiji) – John Ray; 
 Tasmania – David Rennie; 
 Tristan – John Schofield; 
 Thurn & Taxis post in Germany – Frank Simpson; 
 Tram post in Hamburg – David Taylor. 

 
The members enjoyed viewing the varied material and President Richard thanked all 

the presenters for their efforts. The meeting closed at 16.30 hours. 
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